
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, December 7, 1965

ATTENTION! APPLIED MUSIC STUDENTS

All students taking applied music lessons during the winter 
quarter should sign the practice schedules posted on the 
bulletin board in the "F" Building, THIS WEEK.

LISTEN TO THIS: An All-City Christmas Carol Sing is being planned for 
9:00 p.m. ( after the evening service ) on the night 
of December 12 at Calvary Temple, Seattle. The hour 
of song will be filled with special music provided by 
churches from all over the city, but the primary em­
phasis will be the singing of hymns and carols by the 
choir seated in the audience.

OVERHEARD:

The president of Superior School Photo Service and the Karisma 
(yearbook) editor talking:

Editor: How did you dig those crazy scratches?

President: It's difficult to ascertain exactly— possibly 
something in the camera or during processing 
was to blame.

Editor: Can you lick the bug, Man?

President: Well, we are going to have our lab personnel 
do their best at retouching the negatives.
I'm sure something can be done to correct the 
flaw, and each student will be able to get 
their complete order as originally planned.

Editor: Great! I'll clue the clan!


